
 
 
Police Committee 
2-17-22 
2:30 p.m. 
 
Members Present:  Kenneth Rathje, John Tait & Clint Braun 
Others Present:  Deborah Hopkins and Patricia Atwood 
 
Meeting called to order at 2:30 p.m. 
 
The committee met with Deborah Hopkins to discuss the wage grievance filed.  Hopkins is grieving the 
raise given to part time of $1.50/hour on December 28, 2021.  Her contract renewal on January 1, 2022 
states that she gets any raises the part time police officers get.  The committee recommends to the City 
Council to increase her pay by $1 more per hour to compensate her for this grievance.  It is also agreed 
any further part time increases will be awarded to her, per her new contract. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:05 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson 
 


